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Babel and Disapora Mission  
Genesis 11:1-9; 12:1-3 

 

 

Therefore its name was called Babel, because there the LORD confused  

the language of all the earth. And from there the LORD dispersed them 

 over the face of all the earth.  

Genesis 11:9 

Service will be live-streamed at https://crossgen.online.church/. 

Welcome to CrossGen! 
WELCOME to our church service! We’re glad you could join us and hope you’ll be 

blessed during your time with us today. Please get in touch if you have any questions 

or comments, or if you’d like a chat or a prayer. 

Our service order for today:  

1. Welcome  

2. Singing 

3. Church News 

4. Prayer 

5. Bible Reading 

6. Bible Talk 

7. Singing 

8. Benediction 

You can interact and ask questions at slido.com using the code MCBC. 
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Announcements 

• Welcome to CrossGen! It’s Mission Sunday today.  

We’ll hear Dr Thomas Ng from Gospel Operation International (GOI) as he shares about 

Babel and Diaspora Mission.  Next week: Hosea 14:1-9 

• Pray with us at our prayer meeting: 30 April. 6:30 dinner ($5), 7:30 prayer.  

• Please let us know how we can pray for you. You can contact a pastor or use our online 

form: https://bit.ly/crossgenprayer.  Please grab a copy of our church prayer bulletin for 

April. Contact us if you would like one sent to you. 

• For Morning Tea today, we have a fundraising stall in support of SPUR Afrika. Please head 

over the tea area after service and take look!  

• Our Cantonese Pastoral Candidate has withdrawn his application to be our Cantonese 

Pastor. As a result, our special members meeting on the 16 May has been cancelled.  

• The Deacon Nomination Committee report that Rosalie, KK and Tow will be nominated as 

deacon candidates at the upcoming Annual Members Meeting in May.  

• Members are invited to participate in nominating people for our Deacon Nomination 

Committee.  A nomination form available with more information. You can also speak to Rev 

Ricky for more info. 

• A big THANK YOU to everyone who came and participated in our church working bee 

yesterday! Let continue to look after our premises and use it for the glory of God.  

• There currently is no physical offering collection. Please continue to give electronically 

(Netbank or https://bit.ly/mcbcgive), or via our donation box.  

• We’d love for everyone to keep in touch! You can consider joining our Facebook Group or 

WhatsApp Group for news, updates and notices.  

Facebook Group http://bit.ly/mcbcfb   | WhatsApp Group http://bit.ly/mcbcwhatsapp   

 

Questions for Reflection 
1. Do you see God restraining evil today? Do you even think he should do more?  

2. Have you experiences persecution or scattering? How was it similar or different to what 

we see in the Bible?  

3. How much do you consider those in gospel-unreached parts of the world?   

4. Is your heart aligned with God’s with respect to world mission?  

5. What are some ‘mission on our door step’ opportunities we can pray about and take up?  
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